
MINUTES OF SELECTMEN’S MEETING 
MAY 7, 2015 

 
Mrs. Walter called the meeting to order in the Selectmen’s office at 2 PM with Mr. Smith 
also present.  Peter Shipman and Trish Miller were present from the Town House 
Advisory Committee.   
 
Franco Garofalo and James Blauch from GDA were present via cell phone. 
 
At 2 PM the group logged onto the BidDocsOnline website, and downloaded a listing of 
bidders on the Town House project.  (Attachment #1)  There were 5 companies 
submitting bids ranging from a low of $406,000.00 to a high of $638,000.00. The low 
bidder is Meadows Construction Company from Newburyport. 
 
Mr. Garofalo stated that he will call references for this company. The group agreed to 
meet again on Monday, May 11th to hopefully award the bid at that time, pending good 
references from Mr. Garofalo. 
 
There being no further business, at 3 PM Mr. Smith moved, and Mrs. Walter seconded, 
a motion to adjourn.  So voted. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Leslie Scott Burton 
Administrative Assistant  


